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Public Exhibitions

Proposals to bring exciting, new opportunities for day visitors and those who wish to stay overnight in a part of Mortimer Forest. 

The plans, which are supported and funded by Forest Holidays, one of the Forestry Commission’s long-standing partners, include 68 secluded Forest Holidays eco-cabins offering tranquil overnight stays. All visitors including existing visitors could enjoy new and improved paths, trails and car parking; new public toilets; new natural play equipment and a new viewpoint overlooking the surrounding countryside.
We are inviting you to view these proposals and to talk with the local Forest District team and with Forest Holidays team members.

Please join us:

Tuesday 27 February: 10am-12pm, 2-4pm and  6-8pm at Wigmore Village Hall, HR6 9UW

Wednesday 28th February: 10am-12pm, 2-4pm and 6-8pm at Ludlow Mascall Centre (Clun Room), SY8 1RZ

